From: Ellen Foley <ellen.madaline@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2023 5:20 PM
To: Stuehrenberg, Justin

Cc: gwenlongb@gmail.com; Susan.bruegman@att.net; Ginny White

Subject: Sauk Creek Comments related to item on the Checklist

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hi, | am watching the meeting and | wanted to clarify that the 20 letters from our neighbors were
written because we do not want the commission approving the checklist process after the example
today because the city is not ready for the checklist process. We won’t be ready until the Sauk Creek
bike path proposal is removed from the Green Streets Guide. Your committee apparently has some
control of whether the city will use the checklist, which validates the guide. The guide needs to be
fixed so that a bogus bike path that neighbors have not been notified about (which violates city law)
does not get tacit approval or give anyone the idea that this path is a done deal. Many voters in five
West Side neighborhoods have been very concerned that details of this bike path that we have no
knowledge of are being added monthly to city documents, primarily the West Area Plan. The city is
clearly planning something but not using proper notification.

So we do have feedback on the checklist.

Thank you, Ellen Foley

Sent from Mail for Windows
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